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I oppose HJR 201- how will senior citizens on fixed incomes, and low- middle class 

people ever be able to afford to continue to live in this state? Only corporations and 

the very wealthy will be able to own property, etc. in Oregon if this passes. Those 

with means will simply register the residency elsewhere and avoid paying this added 

tax. Please stop choking the hard working people or Oregon. 


